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The PILD Planning Committee is seeking abstracts from Extension 
Professionals who have demonstrated to local, state, or national 
decision makers the impact of Extension’s response to critical public 
issues such as COVID19 and natural disasters.   “How did you 

communicate the actions, impacts, and results of your program to decision makers?” 
“How did you build buy in from community leaders?” “What tools did you use to share 
your program’s successes and how did that result in increased support from the Land 
Grant University, county, region, or state?” 

 April 11-14, 2021, Communicating Success: Building for the Future.   

 Go to https://www.jcep.org to learn how you can be a part of the important 
conference  

 
Interested in Public Affairs? Not sure which committee to join? Questions about what 
the Public Affairs committees do? Please contact me---we would love to have you as 
part of our team! 
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